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Belmonte, Juan

From: Jill Warrington <jwarrington.ff@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2019 9:43 AM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Integrated Energy Plan

I know I am late ini responding.....I just saw the email raising concerns about the IEP, and fully support the 
request that our state provides a comprehensive, accurate assessment of energy-use impacts, and the potential 
for reducing use. 
 
I will read more about the plan, but in general, I want to hear that our governor,representatives, and utilities, are 
supporting long-term solutions, and are pursuing every practical option for alternative sources, and are 
planning widespread education about the need for sustainable living. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jill Warrington 
300 Elm Rd. #105 
Princeton, NJ 08540 


